
Teenage Cancer Trust - Charity Event

Dear Parents and Carers

We are excited to share with you an upcoming event that not only promises to be a fun-filled day but also

provides an opportunity for our community to come together for a worthy cause.

On 28th February 2024, we will be hosting a 'Crazy Hair' Charity Day in support of Teenage Cancer Trust. This

charity holds a special place in the hearts of our community, and we are enthusiastic about contributing to

their noble cause.

The primary goal of the event is to raise both funds and awareness for the Teenage Cancer Trust. Teenagers

facing cancer often experience unique challenges, and the Teenage Cancer Trust plays a crucial role in

providing specialised care and support.

We encourage all children to unleash their creativity and come to school on the 28th of February with the

craziest hairstyles imaginable, from vibrant colours to wild styles.

If you are able, we invite you to make a donation through our JustGiving page by scanning the QR code

below. Your generosity will directly support the Teenage Cancer Trust and make a positive impact on the lives

of teenagers battling cancer.

Thank you in advance for your support, and we look forward to seeing the creative and hairstyles on the 28th

of February.

Best wishes

Mrs K wilden

Headteacher


